
Minutes Development Coll 21st September 2015 
 

Present Lavinia, Nic, Arlene, Margaret, Carol, Dave 

Apologies George 

There were no declarations of interest. 

 

Matters arising from the minutes will be dealt with during this meeting. 

  

Mobile 

  We need to decide what action should be taken in the event of a long 

outage when the batteries go flat? Action next meeting. 

 John Ewan (EE Consultant) has visited Coll.  EE are looking to take on 

the contract for Emergency Communications.  At the same time they 

are considering using our mast for the new edition of airwaves.  They 

might want to put a dish on the mast for EE.  This may be a way of 

getting more funding.  Derek Graham has advised us as to what to ask 

John Ewan.  Arlene has given John a copy of the list.   Airways will 

need a back up for a power outage, so decision to wait and see what 

develops with EE.  Waiting for John to get back to us. 

 Signing off documents for handover, Robert Sturgeon and Alex are 

checking the documents before we pay the final amount.  

 Dave has offered to be a person who could go up to the mast if needed.  

He is to walk up to see it in the first instance. Action DE.   Jane has a 

sheet of information that should be read before visiting the mast and a 

sealed box.  

 A 6mm socket set can be used to open the cabin.  Alex has a key for the 

cabin.    

 Nic to check with Jane as George is away, the dc website e-mail 

address, who checks it. Action NS. 

 Jane to be asked to work out what the 12 month cost for electricity for 

the mast will be. Action ?? Don’t remember who was going to ask Jane 

to do this. 

 NHS have paid £200.  Fire and Rescue have paid £400.  Project Trust 

have paid £500, we think, Lavinia to check. Action LMB.  Argyll and 

Bute is still outstanding.  Scottish Water, invoice was sent out a month 

ago and we are still waiting for the money.  Lavinia has reminded 

Tiree Trust.  

 

MC 

 We spent the last meeting going through the calendar of events.  

Putting in the set events and then adding in other events around these 



dates.  Monthly games nights are planned for the winter.  Tunnel Trust 

have not booked yet.  A lot pencilled in.    

 Art residential hasn’t got enough interest but Kip may do something 

locally.   

 Planning our own Ceilidh for the Summer but need to pin down 

Tunnel Trust first.  

 Indie Carnie went to the fringe to report back on a number of shows.   

 Hoot are coming to play and we are uncertain as to if there is enough 

funding to pay for their visit.  Jean Peddie is organising this.   

 24th October, 28th November….Christmas Craft Fayres with coffee 

mornings.    Thinking about doing a coffee morning for fundraising for 

DC.   

 

 Housing 

  A successful weekend with over 70 people attending the community 

consultation.  Some of the questionnaires have been put out in the 

community to give additional people the chance to have an input. 

 Land valuer was out last week and should have his report next week. 

 Submitted SLF application and feeling is positive.   

 We now have an assigned funding officer who is giving us feedback. 

 Colin has been asked to confirm where in the decrofting process his 

piece of land is.  This information would be needed in the event his 

land is selected as the one to take forward.  

 Acha have informed people living near the manse that they might be 

going ahead with building in the garden of the free church manse.  

 

Funding 

 Creative Scotland Application is not in yet.  George is on holiday and 

Nic is just back so they haven’t had a chance to discuss further. 

 

 

AOB 

 Cmal seem to be taking the breakwater seriously and John Wheeler 

James has had lots of enquiries from consultants.  

 

The next meeting will be a private meeting on Friday 9th October to discuss 

Web site and Job descriptions at 6pm 

 


